

SUBJECT: Update on your request to live on campus

Dear Bulldog,

First, thank you for your patience as we work to include everyone who registered for graduate housing for fall 2020. University Housing has offered appointment times to choose a space to students who registered by April 20 at 9:53 a.m. EST.

Your registration date falls after this cutoff date. Next week we will begin calling graduate students who have not yet chosen a space—in order of registration date—to understand what type of space you are looking for, and to discuss your options.

If you are still interested in an on-campus space, please expect a call from us and return it as soon as you are able in order to secure a space.

If you have any questions, please reach out to us; we're here to help!

University Housing
University of Georgia
housing@uga.edu
706-542-1421